

NEWSLETTER @ bendigocameraclub.org.au

Newsletter-8th Feb.

President: Graeme Harvey 54467983 **Secretary:** Val Densworth 54461251

Treasurer: Anne Harvey 54467983 **Competition:** Garry Paterson & Esther Andrews. Garry Tel: 54395423

Focus Articles: boydmace@tpg.com.au

Web: www.bendigocameraclub.org.au

- 1. Tuesday 14th Feb is the club's first judging night as well as an AV (3.2.1 open subject) hand in. The judge for the evening is Ron Cork.
- 2. <u>Activity Night is on Tuesday 21st February</u> This tutorial will be on Macro photography which will help with next month's topic. If you have a macro lens or extension rings please bring them along.
- 3. The Club extends a welcome to Richard Jefferies as a new member. Hope you stay with us is memorable.
- 4. A Couple of Points to Ponder About Up Coming Events.
- The committee has put forward a proposal that the club invite a secondary school or college to exhibit their work at our Easter Exhibition. It's a consideration at this stage.
- Also the committee is trying to organise a partially funded photographic excursion to
 Melbourne and environs on the 29th April. One of our future topics for the Set Subject
 is Street Photography in July. This type of excursion will provide ample opportunity to
 fullfill the requirements for the set subject.
 - It is envisaged the club hire a bus and driver and that club members pay a nominal fee to take part. Further information will be on the Website and explained at our meetings.

An email will be sent out seeing how many members would be interested.

- An event you may be interested in is the <u>Avalon Air Show on the 4th March</u> plus a
 military re-enactment. Ideal opportunity to take some spectacular action shots. This is
 not a club event but may be of interest to some of you.
- Another photo opportunity locally is the "Color Ya World" at Canterbury Park Eaglehawk on the 11th March. Lookit up on the Web.

bendigocameraclub.org.au